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" Gmail Hans Hass <hansmhass@gmail.com>

Trucking
2 messages
Katelyn Rich <HwySecretary@dryden.ny.us> Mon, Dec 14, 2020 at 3:13 PM

To: "hansmhass@gmail.com” <hansmhass@gmail.com>
Cc: Rick Young <RYoung@dryden.ny.us>

Good Afternoon,

Per Rick Young Highway Superintendent of the Town Of Dryden has no issues with
your delivery trucks going to 97 Southworth Rd. If you have any questions or concerns
feel free to contact us.

Thank you,

Katelyn Rich

Town of Dryden Highway Dept.
Secretary to the Highway Superintendent
(607)844-8888 Ext. 240



